
 
 
 
 Florida Department of 
Division of Recreation and Parks Environmental Protection 
 

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Recreation and 
Parks, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited. 
 
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, February 27, 2020, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. (ET) 
      Presentation at 6:00 p.m 
 
MEETING LOCATION: Glenn F. Bates Garden Center, located within Hugh Taylor 
Birch State Park, 3109 East Sunrise Blvd., Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33304 
 
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: An opportunity for the public 
to provide input on the ten-year management plan update for Hugh Taylor Birch 
State Park 
 
Two or more City of Fort Lauderdale Commissioners or members of a City of Fort 
Lauderdale advisory board more may be in attendance at this meeting. 
 
A COPY OF THE AGENDA MAY BE OBTAINED BY CONTACTING:  
Kyle Easley, Park Manager, Hugh Taylor Birch State Park, 3109 East Sunrise Blvd., 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33304, PH# (954) 468-2791, FAX# (954) 762-3737 or email 
Kyle.Easley@floridadep.gov.  
 
A copy of the meeting materials and agenda are available before the date of the 
public meeting online at https://floridadep.gov/parks/public-participation.    
 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person 
requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise 
the agency at least 48 hours before the meeting by contacting: Kyle Easley, as 
listed above. 
 
If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida 
Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). 
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